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15th September, 2025 
 

Year 4 Ancient Greek Workshop 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
As part of our topic ‘Ancient Greece’, we have booked some historians to visit school to do a 
workshop with the children on Tuesday 30th September 2025. They will be working with each class 
throughout the day to further their knowledge of Ancient Greece and will have the opportunity to 
learn about the Greek daily life, writing and get to train as ancient Greek soldiers!  
 
The cost of this workshop is £5.00 per child and payment must be paid on parent pay by Friday 26th 
September. 
 
Please return the slip below and make the payment of £5.00 via Parent Pay. 
 
Thank you for continuous support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 Mrs Juneja, &  Mrs Jones 
 
Mrs Juneja & Mrs Jones   
Year 4 Teachers 

 
Year 4 Ancient Greek Workshop 

 
I give permission for my child to take part in the above and will pay £5.00 via Parent Pay. 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________________________Class _________ 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


